
Raffle Ticket Sale Update 

Dear Supporters, 

We are excited to share the latest updates on our raffle ticket sales! As of today, we have sold a 

total of 500 tickets. Your incredible support has brought us closer to our fundraising goals. 

Don't forget, the raffle will take place on December 15, 2023. Ensure you have your tickets for a 

chance to win amazing prizes! 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Best regards, 

Your Organization Name 


